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E-newsletter January 2013: Edition 22
Please print out and display for colleagues
Powerpoints from Nov training: 
See attached several powerpoints from Omagh training days.

Invitation to Conference: Loneliness in Old Age - A Foregone Conclusion? 31/1/12

See attached invitation from Abbeyfield.

February 2013 training days: 
See attached notification. Note closing date for application is 11th Feb. To keep within budget, numbers will be capped so prompt application is advised.
UKBHC newsletter: 

See attached latest newsletter from UKBHC.

Belfast Trust mental health training:

See attached. Training is free to chaplains. Other Trusts may run similar training.
AGM provisional notice:

Fri 17th May 10.00am - 3.30pm

Venue to be confirmed 
CPE graduation:

Congratulations to the six chaplains who completed the most recent CPE unit and received their certificates at a special graduation service on 7th December. This is the seventh unit facilitated by NIHCA.
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Chaplaincy vacancies: 

I am aware of several Trusts where chaplaincy posts are not being filled very promptly. If you are aware of a post due to become vacant, please ensure the Trust puts the process in place to recruit the new chaplain in good time rather than allowing long delays. Also ensure the particular denomination is aware of the proposed vacancy.

Churches’ Council for Health and Healing:

Invitation to all ministers, pastoral visitors, hospital chaplains, care home staff and those concerned for those suffering from Dementia to attend a morning seminar - "God’s Loving Care in the Land of Forgetfulness." (Meeting the Spiritual Needs of People with Dementia)
Speaker: The Rev Dr Heather Morris

Knowing how to minister to those who suffer from dementia is an important pastoral skill. Dr Morris will give a presentation on how we can more effectively minister to such people. There will be opportunity to ask questions and for discussion.

Tuesday, 19th February 10.00am – 12.45pm

Cairnshill Methodist Church, Saintfield Road, Belfast
The seminar is free but please indicate that you plan to attend by emailing jcampbell@presbyterianireland.org 
or phoning 9070 9113
Note - This clashes with our Feb Drumalis training but may suit some who can only commit to a morning.
email - chaplains@nihca.co.uk

www.nihca.co.uk

Happy New Year to all!
God bless,      Derek 
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